
From: Mottel, Haley <HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov>
To: Katrina Shealy <KatrinaShealy@scsenate.gov>

Pitts, Ted <TedPitts@gov.sc.gov>
'Alan Wilson (agwilson@scag.gov)' <agwilson@scag.gov>

CC: Nathan Ballentine <NathanBallentine@schouse.gov> 
'ritchie@grantmaster.org' <ritchie@grantmaster.org>
'Brett Macgargle' <BMMACG@scdjj.net>
Veldran, Katherine <KatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov> 
Baker, Josh <JoshBaker@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 10/9/2014 1:56:24 PM 
Subject: RE: SC Victim Assistance Network

Senator Shealy,

We are currently having a budget analyst review the request from Mr. Tidwell. Any additional
information regarding the services provided by the organization and their finances as well as the
specifics of their request would be very much appreciated. The budget staff are working on budget
requests for the upcoming year and are happy to review additional information from SCVAN and will 
get them all of the information they need to address their request as quickly as possible. I will keep 
you updated with any new information.

Thank you,
Haley

Haley Mottel
Legislative Liaison
Office of Governor Nikki R. Haley
Office: (803) 734-0082
Mobile: (803) 240-1512
HaleyMottel@gov.sc.gov

-----Original Message-----
From: Katrina Shealy [mailto:KatrinaShealy@scsenate.gov]
Sent: Thursday, October 09, 2014 11:51 AM
To: Mottel, Haley; Pitts, Ted; 'Alan Wilson (agwilson@scag.gov)'
Cc: Nathan Ballentine; 'ritchie@grantmaster.org'; 'Brett Macgargle'
Subject: SC Victim Assistance Network

Haley and Ted,

I know that you have spoken with Ritchie Tidwell at SCVAN regarding the badly needed assistance
and emergency funding needed to keep their programs going. I have attached a copy of the
correspondence they shared with me. They mentioned the possibility of utilizing the Attorney
General's office as a pass through for these funds if necessary to contract with SCVAN. I am copying 
Attorney General Wilson on this email so that he can review this information. I feel that the SC
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Victim's Assistance Network provides a huge benefit to our state. Please consider all possible 
avenues in helping with this request.

Regards,

Katrina

Katrina Shealy
SC Senate District 23
Serving Lexington County

Senate of South Carolina 
Gressette Building 502 
P.O. Box 142
Columbia, SC 29202
Phone: 803-212-6108


